
                                                                                MINUTES 

                                                                            August 1, 2022 

 

Board met in regular session  with Ronald Paul, Harold Smith. Tom Shuttlesworth and Attorney Joe 

Kerwin.  Additional attendee DeAnn Devine. 

Minutes from the previous meeting  and Treasurers  report were approved. 

RESIDENT/PROPERTY OWNER CONCERENS: 

DeAnn  Devine had questions relating to what the process would be to close down a portion of Carl 

Street that runs West to East from North St. in Williams Township.  The Board of Supervisors explained 

that she will need to send an official  letter of request that covers all of the details.   

Motion by Harold Smith and Second by Tom Shuttelsworth to donate $500.00 to the Williamstown 

Historical Society. 

Discussed the COVID-19 Local Fiscal Recovery Plan. 

Discussed the COG resolution to to change their required meeting schedule to  one per quarter. 

Reviewed the Porter Tower Recreation Commission. 

Discussed the start date for the Williams Township Dayton St resurfacing Project 

Reviewed The Townships Properties tax exemption recertification. 

The Townships SAM.gov recertification has been approved. 

The Light – Heigel Audit was completed on July 7, 2022. 

Six new tires were installed on the 2015 Super Duty Truck at a cost of $2,862.00. 

The High grass violations for 510 West Market St and 515 West Broad St. have been cut to the required 

height. 

Being no further business, motion by Shuttlesworth  and Second by Paul to adjourn the meeting. 

 

 

 


